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Stoughton Utilities RoundUP Program  
donates $1,100.00 to Martin Luther Christian Schools 

 
Principal JoAnn Gilbert and P.T.G. President Christopher Cook of Martin Luther Christian Schools 
recently accepted a check for $1,100.00 from Brian Hoops, Stoughton Utilities Office and Information 
Systems Supervisor.  This donation is part of Stoughton Utilities RoundUP program, a voluntary 
program that ‘rounds up’ customers’ utility bills to the next whole dollar.  All proceeds are distributed to 
and benefit local community organizations.  Customers wishing to participate in the RoundUP 
program, and local non-profit organizations wishing to apply to receive funds from the program may 
sign up online at www.stoughtonutilities.com/RoundUP or by calling Stoughton Utilities at 873-3379.    
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